
Mercer Super Trust – Westpac Group Plan – Defined Benefit 

Summary of Significant Events and Material Changes  

Period: 1 April 2023 – 30 June 2024 

The following is a summary of Significant Events and Material Change Notices that have been provided to 

members of the Westpac Group Plan – Defined Benefit which is part of the Mercer Super Trust, during the period. 

Copies of each Notice can be obtained by calling the Helpline on 1800 671 369.  

Notice Date 
Nature of Event or 
Change 

Impact of the change 

May 2024 Investment Changes • The Mercer Sustainable Growth investment option will be
closed on or around 26 June 2024.
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